
                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 

          NOTIFICATION TO ALL MEMBERS- RENEWAL OF MEMBERSHIP FEES 
 
Pursuant to clause 10 “ of the Membership & Association Rules a member of the Association 
must pay to the Association an annual membership fee before the end of February in each 
calendar year in an amount as determined by the Committee as the membership fee . 

The Treasurer, John Phillips has undertaken a review of the club’s finances and submitted a 
budget for the upcoming financial year which has been accepted and approved by the 
Committee. 

Based on the approved budget the Committee has agreed that the                            
membership fees  will remain at  170.00  for the 2012-2013 year . 

Please note that membership fees are payable no later than 28 February 2012. 

Should fees remain unpaid after March a rejoining fee of $30.00 will also be payable in 
addition to your membership. 

We would appreciate payment into the club’s bank account details are below. 

If is very important that you email me  pledan@inghams.com.au and cc to 
jnrphillips@bigpond.com to  confirm payment after which I will forward the number “2” to 
replace the current  “1” and please let me know if you need a replacement pennant. There 
are limited numbers available so it is only if your pennant is in poor condition please! 

                                                          ACCOUNT  DETAILS 

 
ST GEORGE BANK  BSB 112 879 ACCOUNT 043545810 TWIN BRIDGES CRUISING CLUB 

PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR NAME ON REMITTANCE       
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